

BUSINESS & ENTERPRISE COLLEGE
be the best you can be

1 May 2012

Dear Parent/Carer

I enclose two leaflets which I would urge you to read. The first was devised by a group of staff and parents and provides guidelines which we hope all parents will try to follow. The matter of concern is children's use of the internet and other modern electronic devices. We believe these guidelines, where followed, will help to minimise the risk of your child becoming caught up in cyber-bullying.

The second leaflet is about a European project in which we have become involved, "I am not scared." We are the UK representative on this project and we became involved because we believe we have something to contribute about bullying: how to prevent it and how to deal with it.

I hope you find both documents interesting and useful.

Yours sincerely

Mr J Crofts Headteacher













